
On 23 June 2025, the SNH GPL Depot reached a significant milestone 
in its operations by loading the 10 000th tanker truck destined to 
supply the national market.

A strict protocol, qualified personnel, and regularly updated safety 
regulations ensure the optimal functioning of the Bipaga Depot, with 
due respect for property, people, and the environment.

Furthermore, the site has not recorded any 
incidents or work stoppages since the start 
of its operations in 2018, amounting to 2 683 
days without incidents or accidents as at 23 
June 2025. Its impact as the sole local source 
of domestic gas supply since mid-2019 is 
regularly praised by stakeholders in the GPL 
sector. 

Since its creation, 
the GPL Depot 
has contributed 
to reducing 

shortages observed in Cameroon’s main 
cities and decreasing subsidies granted for 
this product.

In terms of figures, the SNH GPL Depot 
represents:

◊	 A 14% contribution to the national GPL 
supply in 2024.
◊	 209 445 metric tonnes, corresponding 

to over 16 700 000 12.5 kg GPL cylinders for Cameroonian 
households since 2018.

◊	 An estimated subsidy saving of 13.907 billion FCFA since 
operations began in 2018.

◊	 An estimated foreign exchange saving of 150.156 USD million 
since 2018.
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